PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Bromley’s Citywide yard sale is scheduled for Saturday April 25%.
In the event of inclement weather the yard sale will be held on Saturday-May 2, 2020.

No permits are required for the Citywide yard sale.

The large trash pickup date is scheduled for Saturday May 9, 2020. Please place items on the curbline
the night before, if possible, or as early as possible on May the 9™

No tires, wet paint, or items containing freon will be picked up.



